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Hello Senate Committee on Education, 

 

I oppose SB 767 which intends to limit the scope by which public charter schools may 

conduct operations in school district that is not sponsor of public charter school. 

 

It is the role of parents to best decide how their children should be educated. Already 

the format of public school is difficult ,and in fact, detrimental to many students. 

Charter schools which can organize around niche needs of students and families are 

important in my opinion.  

 

Any action taken by the state to limit where our tax dollars go for the education of our 

children - not the state's children! - is clearly in the best interest of maintain power 

over the population rather than serving them, which is your chartered purpose.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mark Laughlin  


